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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 07-11-10
ATTENDANCE:

Greg Lutz ,  Scott Etnyre, Randy Eidemiller, Skip Zawodny   
 Stacy Schumacher,  Amy Wobser, Vernon Anthony, Brian Comford, Liz Alecusan


Guests:  

Zack Brink

Randy Babb

Abby Stemen
Meeting called to order at 7:36 p.m. by Greg Lutz 
Zack Brink gave a report on the referee program for the last HOSA season. Summary points:

· Was a successful season. Numerous referees promoted.

·  Restraining lines for coaches worked and will continue to be used.

· Supervising tent is successful and was a focus for many questions. 

· Referee class scheduled for the fall and filled almost immediately.

· Software Mr. Babb allowed us to use for referee program an improvement and would like to continue using.   

Motion made to approve Minutes from June meeting by Stacy Schumaker. Motion passed.
· Treasurer’s report: Stacy Schumaker made a motion to table treasurer’s report until Scott Entyre has opportunity to complete his report. Motion passed,

· Brian Comford reported on 4th of July. HOSA made a profit of $1,559 on this event. Mr. Comford further reported portion of that profit to go to the HFC Social Group and part to the Scholarship Fund. Mr. Comford further detailed various activities held at the 4th of July event and related its overall success. 

· Greg Lutz and Amy Wobser discussed issues regarding collecting overdue payments to FC.   


· Referee Program: Randy Babb reported would be holding a referee class July 20-22 with 30 attendees expected and Referee Days set for Crew Stadium and at The Ohio State University. Mr. Babb also mentioned that there is a shortage of GOYSL referees.    
· Public Relations: Brian Comford to pursue discussion of advertising banners as other communities have at their soccer fields.   

· Recreation program: General discussion of the bid proposal process. Liz Alecusan reported that first aid kits had been ordered. Stacy Schumaker reported there will be the Coaches Meeting on August from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p,m, at Heritage Middle School. 
· Junior Academy and Academy: Scott Entyre reported have enrolled 25 U7 boys and 15 U7 girls.  
· GOYSL:  Skip Zawodny reported there are twenty-four GOYSL teams registered. Mr. Zawodny further suggested that he wishes for HOSA to stick with GOYSL and not move teams to MOSSL.    
· TOPS: Vern Anthony reported grant proposal submitted. Liz Alecusan reported already have 20 registered for fall. Mr. Anthony said he would provide an inventory of new shirts and work with Crew to ensure sufficient supply for the fall.  
·  Fields and Facilities:  No report  
· Camps:   No report
· FC:  Randy Eidemiller discussed technical director role, communication director role, and the coaching of U11 white team and resignation of one trainer.

Greg Lutz reported his concerns regarding Crew Rocks communications. Mr. Lutz also mentioned Amy Kennedy’s bid to create spirit wear for HOSA.   

Amy Wobser made a motion to adjourn at 9:33. Motion passed.   
